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Cheers to a Successful 2021

Under the leadership of Connie Ova, CEO, the Board of Directors, and the staff, JSDC closes out a very successful 2021.

JSDC approved just under $600,000 in Flex PACE funding this year which leveraged $1.3 million in grant funds from the Bank
of North Dakota and another $8.57 million in private investment. Collins Aerospace is the first tenant in the Jamestown
Aviation Park. JSDC continues to work with other interested parties in this Park. The ADM soybean crush facility in Spiritwood,
ND has been confirmed and demolition and construction is currently underway. Plans and financial analysis of the Bison World
project have been completed, the Bison World Fund has been formed, and its leaders continue to move this project forward.
Applied Blockchain continues a speedy build just north of Jamestown.

Internship Reimbursement Program Applications Due December 20th

JSDC Internship Reimbursement Program applications are now available for the Winter/Spring 2022 semester.
Application deadline is December 20, 2021.

The Program was designed to increase the number of local internships and assist our employers in workforce
recruitment and retention. The Program will contribute up to $3,500 to reimburse employers that are hiring
University/College students to assist in the payroll costs. The Program is open to employers in Stutsman County.

Fond Farewell to Outgoing Directors

JSDC appreciates our four outgoing Directors who have contributed to JSDC's success. We wish each the best in their future
endeavors.

Matthew Pepple, General Manager
Quality Inn & Suites/Tapps Lounge

As 2021 Chamber of Commerce Chair,
Matt served as JSDC Director in 2021

Thank you, Matthew for jumping right in and taking
an active role on the JSDC Board!

Curtis "CJ" Janke of Top Shelf Energy
CJ served 6 years on the Board and served on the

New Business Attraction,
Existing Business Outreach, and

Organizational Excellence committees.
Thank you, CJ, for sharing your

time and talents with us!

Ritch Wolf, Retired
Ritch served 6 years on the Board and served on the

New Business Attraction,
Existing Business Outreach, and

Organizational Excellence Committees.
Thank you, Ritch, for your leadership and laughs on

the JSDC Board!

Lorrie Pavlick of Upper Midwest Investments
Lorrie completed the maximum of three 3-year terms
on the JSDC Board of Directors. That's 9 years! Lorrie

served as Chair of the Organizational Excellence
Committee this past year. Thank you, Lorrie, for

sharing your HR expertise with
JSDC throughout the past 9 years!
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